IS THERE A WWII VET IN YOUR FAMILY?

HELP US HONOR THEM.

2016 marks the 75th anniversary of the Attack on Pearl
Harbor and the United States entering World War IL.

We are seeking information and/or mementos on all
Wauconda Township WWII Veterans.

We will be commemorating this anniversary with a WWII program at the
Cook House in November to honor those who served from the Wauconda
area. We want to document all those who served in America’s Armed
Forces as well as those in the Merchant Marine, Red Cross, and other
organizations that supported the war effort. We are looking for names and
information on veterans, when and where they served, and photos. We
also want to find letters to and from service men and women overseas. |If
you can help us document and commemorate the service and sacrifice of

World War |l veterans, please contact us by calling Dan Smith at




